
 

 

 

 

ANa/LBs/CPi 
 
 
14th December 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Year 9 Parent/Carer 
 
 
Year 9 Options Evening - Monday 8th January 2024 
 
It is our pleasure to invite you to the Ulverston Victoria High School Year 9 Options Evening to be held 
at 6.00 pm on Monday 8th January 2024.  
 
The evening will begin with a presentation in the school hall.  The purpose of the presentation is to 
inform parents of the options process and how you can support your children in making effective 
choices.  We would prefer students not to attend this evening as they will receive the information 
during normal school assemblies.  
 
Following the presentation, parents will have the opportunity to gather information from individual 
subject areas in an ‘Options Fair’.  This will be set out in the cloister.  Senior staff will also be available 
to answer individual questions relating to the options process. 
 
This is not a Parents’ Evening in the usual sense.  The subjects will present generally on aspects of the 
qualifications in that curriculum area, not your child’s specific potential in that subject.  A regular 
Parents’ Evening will take place at school on Thursday 18th January 2024. This will provide an 
opportunity for you to discuss your child’s progress with individual subject teachers. 
 
On arrival we ask parents to please sign the register so that we are able to evaluate attendance at this 
Options Evening. Please note that the Lyndhurst Road area is resident only parking and that excessive 
parking causes problems to our neighbours. Parking will also be available at the Sandside School car 
park. 
 
Yours sincerely 
   
 
                                                 
Mr A Nayler    Miss L Bosson 
Assistant Headteacher:   Pastoral Leader: Year 9 
Curriculum & Data 
 
 
 

 

 


